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Outing at Tore & Connie Pannozzo's. 


Tore puts on a Fine Displa:g of bis Car Collection. 


Editor Heather Cannon - email: cannons@abccc.com.au 




Meet at the Todd Rd service (at KFC) at 9.00 a.m to leave at 9. 15 we will 
be travailing in convoy to SCIENCEWORKS where we will be parking on 
the main arena for the day at 9.30 sharp. 
Entry it free however entry to some Exhibits is at the normal cost. B.B.Q 
and Picnic facilities are available, BYO food and drink or you may purchase 
food or drinks at the cafe. 
Contact Bill AI'len for further details. 

2 D 
This outing sounds like a good day out, if you have seen Studio City before 
you are in for something new it has quite a, few new additions to what you 
have seen before, so come along and join you Abccc friends for a good day 
out. Meet at the venue at 11 :00 am $5.00 per person and a Hotel Lunch 
afterwards from 12:30 to 1 :00 please let Lyn Higginson know if you are 
attending for bookings Mel Ref 106 A9. 

SE TE B c o 
SEP E BE 2 

rcn1l~12IH 
Covering ali UK. Transport vehicles & equipment built between 1910 & 
1960 ex: cars, bikes, trucks buses, fire engines tractors etc. Etc. 

R.A.C.V. Heaslville country Club at the Rotunda 

141HA AT 
Early morning run with Neil Wakeman carl for info on 9841 7773. Next run 
is August 10th at 7.am to leave at 7.15 am Nunawading Civic Center, be 
there or miss out. 















UMIlrrlO 
On Sunday 13111 July, a good number of us descended on Connie and Tore Pannuzzo to view their 
car collection and partake of a barbecue lunch. VVhen we arrived, the fire in the barbecue was 
blazing ferociously and Tore's fleet was immaculately presented. It seems that a SUbstantial number 
of Armstrong Siddleys have gathered here for a life of supreme luxury. In addition to the Armstrong 
Siddleys there was a brace of RM Rileys, a brace of Mk VI Bentl'ey's and one each of Rolls Royce 
and Jaguar XJ6. Out front there was Tore's service vehicle, a 1950s Fordson van . 

Once the barbecue blaze had settled down a bit, it was time to cook our barbecue items and enjoy 
lunch surround by a mass of British lUxury motor cars. The barbie plate was super hot, and seared 
steak was the order of the day! By Jove! there was some heat stored in that plate. Our hamburgers 
were turned over frequently to cook through, and prevent thorough charring. 

It was a Ilovely afternoon with quite a number of people turning up and having a really good time. 
It did start to spot with rain, so there was a quick dash to the Jupiter to raise its hood, the first time 
since the start of the Fly the Flag Tour. Our grateful, thanks to Connie who plied us with salads and a 
particularly nice dip and crackers. Thanks also to Tore for driving the barbecue and letting us drool 
over his superb collection. It was a very satisfying afternoon amongst great company. 

Mike AI/frey 




